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Dear Students and Families of the Glendale Secondary School Community,

As another school year draws to a close, we wanted to remind families of the great learning
opportunities that exist this summer in HWDSB.

Final marks from semester two are now available in PowerSchool. Parents, guardians and
caregivers can review final marks and comments using the PowerSchool App or contacting the

school at 905-560-7343.

As a friendly reminder, HWDSB Continuing Education is offering a host of summer learning
opportunities this summer. Of specific note, HWDSB CCE is offering an online Credit Recovery
opportunity for HWDSB students. Credit Recovery is available to students who had a final grade
of less than 50% during the 2024-2025 or the 2023-2024 school years in a Grade 9 or 10
compulsory course. Students can recover one or two credits.

After reviewing your final grades, please contact Mr. Matt Grant, Credit Recovery Coordinator,
at mgrant@hwdsb.on.ca. Registration for the program is now open and will remain available
until July 10, 2025. Students may enroll in one or both sessions: Session 1 runs July 2-14, 2025,

and Session 2 runs July 15-25, 2025.
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